Suzie Jattan

From: Michael Watson <michaelw@cityplan.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 28 March 2018 12:28 PM

To: Chantelle Chow

Subject: RE: SCC application - Club Marconi

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi Chantelle,

I can confirm that Lot 1 DP332770 is within and is part of the Club Marconi development site.

= Lot 1DP332770

* Lot7 DP664803;

* Lot5SecBDP 6934
* Lot 6 Sec B DP 6934
* Lot 3B DP 407243

The proposed seniors housing precinct, subject to the SCC, is in the north-eastern portion of the Club Marconi site
(part Lot 7 DP 664803 and part Lot 1 DP332770). It is noted that the site is outlined in Figure 1 and Figure 2 of the
SCC report, and in the Design Package at Appendix 1 of the SCC, however, the lot was incorrectly excluded in the Site
Description under Section 2.1.1 of the SCC report.

Hope that clarifies the matter.

Regards,

Michael Watson
Senior Project Planner | STRATEGY & DEVELOPMENT

SUITE 6.02, 120 SUSSEX ST, SYDNEY NSW 2000
TEL: +61 2 8270 3500 DIR: +61 2 8270 3516 FAX: +61 2 8270 3501
WWW.CITYPLAN.COM.AU

CITY PLAN SERVICES
PLANNING | BUILDING | HERITAGE | URBAN DESIGN

Confidentiality Notice: This message contains privileged and confidential informatior. intended for the use of the addressee named
above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified (hat you must not dissemineie, copy or take any
action or place any reliance on it. If you have received this message in error please notity us immediately and then delete this
document. Violation of this notice may be unlawful.

5% Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Chantelle Chow <Chantelle.Chow@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 28 March 2018 9:40 AM

To: Michael Watson <michaelw@cityplan.com.au>

Subject: SCC application - Club Marconi

Hi Michael,

As discussed on the phone, | am just confirming the lot description for the SCC application for the Club Marconi site.
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The lot highlighted below is not identified in the package so could you please confirm whether it is part of your
intended site area?

This is just to ensure the correct lots are identified on all of the paperwork.
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If you have any questions please contact me.

Regards
Chantelle

Chantelle Chow

Senior Planner

Sydney Region West

Planning Services

Level 1, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta NSW 2150 | GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001
T 029860 1548 E chantelle.chow@planning.nsw.gov.au
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We've You can find us at our new office
moved Y level 22, 320 Pitt St, Sydney, 2000




